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To whom it may concern,

It has been a pleasure having Johnson Land Surveying, Inc. on
our 232 unit multi-family mixed use project here in the
Sellwood neighborhood. Robert and his crew have been both
prompt and professional performing the surveying with special
attention to detail while coming across and correcting errors in
construction documents keeping us on schedule.

Thank you,
Jg;&

Jason Booth
Project Manager
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